From: Ferreira, Alfred J. <Alfred.Ferreira@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 9:40 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel to WI for Training on Officer Wellness 

 

Steve,
I have returned from the FBI National Academy Officer Safety and Wellness conference held in Mishicot WI. I attended the conference 8-10 Jan 18 as a Chicago police officer on behalf of the EAP. The tuition was covered by The FBI National Academy.
Thanks
Al 
